STREET NAMING TASK FORCE
MEETING MINUTES
July 19, 2011
Approved

The Londonderry Street Naming system Task Force held a workshop on July 19, 2011 in the Sunnycrest
Room of Londonderry Town Hall. The meeting began at 9:30 A.M.

Present: Task Force Members: Karen Marchant, John Vogl, Brian Johnson and Cindy McCann,

Meeting opened at 9:30 A.M.

Overview

Discussion welcoming Brian Johnson of Londonderry Fire Department as the newest member of the Task
Force. Brian Johnson was appointed to the Task Force to fill the void caused by the resignation of Jim
Bilodeau.

New Business

Karen Marchant advised that the Town Council inquired as to how much more time is needed for the
Task Force to complete the renaming and renumbering of confusing/noncompliant street names in town.

The best estimate of the task force is one to one and one-half years.

A consensus was reached by the Task force members present that the next two roads that need to be
changed are Harvey Road and Kelley Road.

Harvey Road
John Vogl advised that the following changes need to be made to Harvey Road.

The section of Harvey Road from High Range Road to Pettengill Road to become a continuation
of High Range Road.

The section of Harvey Road between Litchfield Road and High Range Road be renamed Skim
Milk Road (Suggested name of Skim Milk Road taken from list of names previously provided by
the Heritage Commission).

The section of Harvey Road from Grenier Field Road to the Manchester city line be renamed
Grenier Field Road.

The Section of Harvey Road from Pettengill Rd to Grenier Field Road will be renamed and
numbered to be a continuation of Pettengill Rd.

Kelley Road

A suggested name for Kelley Rd is Stage Coach Road also taken from a list of names previously provided
by the Heritage Commission.



Date for a meeting with the property owners for the above mentioned road tentatively scheduled for August
11, 2011 at 7:00 P.M. in the Moose Hill Meeting Room of the Town Hall.

Other Business

The cost of postage associated with notifying owners was discussed. Due to the tight budget, a consultation
with

The Town Manager is necessary to determine where the funds will come from to pay for this postage.

Meeting minutes of 5/11/11 unanimously approved.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:30 A.M.



